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Updated Concept for Green Street Park Available for Public Viewing 
 
Ridgway, CO – An updated concept as part of the Green 
Street Park Master Planning Project has been made 
available for public viewing.  
 
After substantial input and discussion concerning the 
preferred concept at the July 10, 2024 meeting of the 
Ridgway Town Council, the Town’s consultant, 
Superbloom, was tasked with updating the concept based 
on the direction provided by the Town Council. The revised concept, available HERE, is slated to be 
reviewed by the Town Council at their regular meeting on August 14, 2024.  
 
For questions or to submit a written comment regarding the revised concept, send an email to Preston 
Neill, Town Manager, at pneill@town.ridgway.co.us.  
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